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H.B. 775 - RELATING TO
PHOTO ENFORCEMENT
REVOLVING FUND

The Hawai'i Government Employees Association supporis the purpose and
intent of HB. 776 which restates and reinforces the legisiative directive to
transfer all monies in the photo enforcement revolving fund to the generai fund of
the State.

The budget shortfall facing the State is a compelling reason for directing all
unused monies back to the general fund. The three milliion plus dollars in this
fund can be used to address our health, education and social service needs as
well as the many other important State priorities.
Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of this measure.

Respectfully submitted,
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1’ Nora A, Nomura
Deputy Executive Director
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